Submission for a Senate Committee Inquiry.
To Senator Fielding

I am a member of the Prom Coast Guardians and a resident of coastal South
Gippsland.

I endorse the concerns of its members re inappropriate placement of wind farms
in closely settled scenic areas and stressing the need to protect our
community from noise and blade flicker by establishing mandatory setbacks for
instance the 2 Km distance from dwellings as promised by our new Victorian
State Government.



